

# Registry WG

## Opening Plenary

- Markus Demleitner
- Theresa Dower



Documents in progress:

- VOResource 1.1 (*Working Draft*)
- SimpleDALRegExt 1.1 (very close to REC)
- Registry Interfaces 1.1 (very close to PR)
- TAPRegExt 1.1 (PR with TAP 1.1)
- Registering Data/Tables (waiting for EN)

# This Morning

11:00 – 12:30, Oceania

- Theresa: Registry Interfaces 1.1
- Pat: VOSI-Capabilities in discovery
- Markus: Re-usable resources for bridging VOResource and DataCite

# Saturday late

16:00 – 17:30, Oceania

Working out VOResource 1.1 adjustables:

- In-Record references (a.k.a. matching tables and capabilities)
- Do we want to copy contributorType from DataCite?
- altIdentifier: @type attribute?
- Where do we take subject (keywords) from?
- License URIs?
- Preview Picture?

# Drop by!

